
Effective May 4, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. 
 

City Hall, City Court, and the 

Driver’s License Station will be  

 
**Social distancing guidelines still need to be observed. ** 

*Masks and Sanitizer will be available for Driver’s Licensing* 
 

City Hall 

If you do not want to pay in person, you can still pay your water/sewer 

bill using the payment drop box, by mail, or online at 

www.GovPayNow.com (pay location code is a0039w). 

 

 

City Court 

The Judge is available Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

Call Judge LeDesky @ 547-3634 with any questions. 
 

 

Driver’s License Station 

Available the first Wednesday of every month, starting May 6, 2020. 

Call the Motor Vehicle Division at (866) 450-8034 with any questions or to 

schedule/reschedule an appointment. 

http://www.govpaynow.com/

